
1rs. Arshalous Guleserian 
355 School Street 
Belmont, 1ass., 02178 

Dear trs. Guleserian: 

January 27, 1972 

In June of 1971, we wr ote to you in 
regard to your pledge of $500.00. 

At that time you, very graciously, sent 
us a check for $250.00 with a promise 
to pay the balance at the end of the year. 

No doubt, in the Holiday rush, it slipped 
your mind. In as much as we do not like 
sending reminders to our pledgors, we would 
like to know how much and how soon we will receive 
outstanding pledges so that we can arrange 
pur budget accordingly to meet our 19 72 commit­
ments. 

We are sure that you understand our predicament 
and you will help us. 

Thank you for your kin consideration. 

Sincerely, 

Haik Kavookjian 

HK:bp 

• 


